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<= Dancers Nite Out

Su 04701 Cheek to Cheek Studio Spring Showcase ! 1:30-5:30pm
at 11415 Foley Blvd., Coon Rapids; $15 in advance; $20
at the door; FMI: 763.755.3644 or
www.cheektocheekdancestudio.com.

Su 04/01 Ballroom Time at Matty B's! Come and join the fun:
5:15pm beginner lesson taught by Maria of Dancer's
Studio, 6-9pm dance to Christine Rosholt Quintet,
appetizer buffet $15; Matty B's Supper Club, 354 N.
Wabasha, St. Paul, FMI, call: 651.291.0404.

Sa 04/14 Cinema Ballroom’s Spring Showcase, 1560 St. Clair
Ave., St. Paul; pro/am and am/am performances;
register by Wednesday, 04/11/07; spectator tickets:
$15 in advance; $20 at the door; FMI: 651.699.5910 or
www.cinemaballroom.com.

Sa 04/14 Hoopsnakes & the Daisy Dillman Band at the Medina
Entertainment Center, 500 Hwy. 55, Medina; Show at
8pm; advanced open tickets: $18-$22; FMI call:
763.478.6661 or www.medinaentertainment.com.

Su 04/22 USA Dance hosts our 2007 Tea Dance! An incredible
brunch and afternoon of fantastic dancing! Held at the
Lafayette Country Club, 2800 Northview Road,
Wayzata (Minnetonka Beach); $35/person for brunch
and dance (brunch from 11am-12:30pm) — brunch
tickets must be purchased by 04/16/07 or pay
$40/person after that date; $20/person for dancing
only from 1-4pm; for tickets, call: Dede Ouren @
651.452.4340 or Melanie Helvig @ 612.722.8480.

04/26-29 and 05/03-06 Beyond Ballroom Dance Company
presents “Spinning Wheel” at the Southern Theater in
Minneapolis; for tickets ($25/person), call:
612.340.1725.

Arthur Murray Dance Studio (651) 227-3200
534 Selby Avenue, St. Paul, MN. Salsa for beginners and
advanced on Wednesday 8:15 pm/$15. Date Night variety
class for beginners on Friday 6:45 pm/$25/couple.

Babalu (612) 240-9053
800 Washington Ave. N., Minneapolis. Monday Salsa Caliente
Night; dance from 9pm-1lam; cover $5. Saturday Salsa Live Music
Night; free salsa lesson at 9:30pm, dance to live latin music from
9pm-2am; cover $10.

Black Dog Cafe & Wine Bar (651) 228-9274
308 Prince Street, St. Paul Argentine Tango night every 3rd
Saturday. Lesson at 7:30 pm, dance from 8-11 pm/$3.

Blue Moon Ballroom (507) 288-0556
www.BlueMoonBallroom.net 2030 Hwy 14, East Rochester, MN;
Fridays — Latin Night from 7:30pm - 12:30am; Saturdays — Live
Bands!

Cafe Bailar Dance Club (612) 600-5129
2nd Fridays and 4th Saturdays of every month at On Your Toes
school of dance. 5810 W. 36th Street, St. Louis Park, MN 55416.
Lesson 7:30-8:30 pm. Dance 8:30-midnight.

Cheek to Cheek Ballroom (763) 755-3644
www.cheektocheekdancestudio.com 11415 Foley Blvd.,

Coon Rapids, MN, 1st Friday Dance! Lesson 8-8:45 pm; Dance
8:45-11 pm; $8/non-studio members; $5/studio members.

Cinema Ballroom (651) 699-5910
www.cinemaballroom.com 1560 St Clair Ave, St Paul, MN,
Friday Night Dancing at the Cinema! Every Friday evening.
Lesson 8-9 pm; Dance 9-12 am; $10/general admission;
$6/with student ID.

DNO continued on page 27

2007
Tea Dance

Sunday, April 22, 2007
11:00 am - 4:00 pm
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USA Dance MN HOTLINE
(651) 483-5467

Call for information on dance events.
Leave a message for membership information.
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From the Board

Minutes of the Monthly USA Dance MN #2011
Board Meeting — March 6, 2007. Submitted by Tricia
Wood

Members present: Min Chong, Julie Elholm, Rob
Eliasof, Donna Gates, Jannelle Huff, Mike Jones,
Frank Kohlasch, Erik Pratt, Jeff Skaalrud, Steve
Vespested, Tricia Wood

Location: Jannelle Huff’s apartment complex.

Call to order: A quorum was established.
Agenda was approved.

Minutes from February approved.

Star of the North: Discussion with Nels Petersen
about THE 2007 Star of the North competition
and planning for 2008.

Treasurer: Board approved Treasurer’s report.
Erik passed around the 2007 annual report that
was sent to Nationals in February.

Monthly Dance Budget (Rent, DJ, Instructors,
etc.): Approved 2007 budget for monthly dances,
including the volunteer appreciation dance this
month.

Tea Dance: Board members are free to help
Dede & Melanie sell Tea Dance tickets. They can
call Dede for tickets, or pick up fliers at the
monthly dance.

Meeting Location: Trying to find new meeting
locations, more central for this group. Tricia’s
Mom’s house in Bloomington for the next
meeting.

Budget Goals: Discussion about what the
budget and cash goals for the chapter should be.
No vote taken.

Formation Team: Gold formation team wants to
use USA Dance-MN’s name. Discussion about
whether or not to do this focused on access, the
selection process, liability, and how to expand
the idea within the chapter. No vote was taken.

Website: We learned that the website is not
compliant due to MN doctoring of the national
logo. The logo has subsequently been swapped
out, but there is interest in exploring further how
we could incorporate a logo of our own.

Star of the North: Further discussion about what
has happened to the Star of the North
competition in the past few weeks, how it ended
up with another organization and then back
again with USA Dance. Discussion about the
future of organizing Star of the North.

Next Meeting: TBA
Location: Tricia’s Mom’s house in Bloomington

USA Dance:
Who Are We?

We are a non-profit organization formed to

preserve and promote ballroom dancing, both
as an art and a healthful sport. The Minnesota
chapter, USA Dance MN, was formed in 1991.

Membership in USA Dance is open to dancers
of all levels. There are several categories to
choose from: Social, Competitor, Junior

(17 and under), Collegiate, and Associate
(professional/instructor).

USA Dance MN sponsors monthly dances
and other special dance events. Members
are entitled to discounts on admission to the
monthly dances, as well as access to a great
network for meeting other dancers.

As a member, you’ll have fun dancing
and meeting many new friends. For more
information, call the USA Dance MN
HOTLINE: 651-483-5467.

The Minnesota Dancing Times is published
monthly by the members of the Minnesota
Chapter of USA Dance, providing information
and news of ballroom dancing to members
and friends.

EDITOR: Anne LaTourelle (763) 550-1223,
annelatourelle@comcast.net

Design/Layout: Eileen Arcilla (651) 636-6306
Copy Editor: Betsy Phillips (651) 415-2874
Marketing/Ads: Cathy Dessert (651) 415-0375
Mailing: Yvonne Viehman (763) 553-1202

Contributors: Scott Anderson, Paul Botes,
Donna Edelstein, Eric Hudson, Mike Jones,
Julie Jacobson Kendle, Anne LaTourelle, Tom
LaTourelle, Erik Pratt, Regan Saunders, Debbie
Thornquist, Yvonne Viehman, Laura Welter,
Tricia Wood

Contributions: Articles submitted may be
edited for length, clarity and content. Photos
will be returned. Please provide a self-addressed,
stamped envelope or send high quality jpgs to
Anne LaTourelle.

Subscriptions: $22/year. Make checks
payable to USA Dance MN and send to
Anne LaTourelle, 6130 Ives Lane, Plymouth,
MN 55442,

Advertising

DISPLAY ADS: To advertise your event
or professional service, submit a digital file
(high quality pdf or jpeg format ONLY)

or camera-ready artwork to Cathy Dessert
(651-415-0375 or cathydessert@comcast.net)
along with payment to USA Dance MN.
Adbvertising for charge cards, insurance,

or travel cannot be accepted. Ads can be
typeset or designed for a small fee, contact
Janie or Eileen. Payment to accompany ad.

Full page 7.5” wide x 10” high ~ $130

Half page 7.5” wide x4.75” high ~ $80
OR 3.5” wide x 9.5” high

Qtr. page 35" wide x 4.75” high ~ $60

Business Card 3 consecutive months ~ $50

CLASSIFIED ADS: Free 3-line ad in
Swaplines available to subscribers
(dance merchandise only).

DEADLINE FOR ALL MATERIALS:

10th OF EACH MONTH
©2007 USA Dance
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4 EDITOR’S INTRO h

Star of the North is a Wonderful Event from Many Angles!

Anne LaTourelle

Dancers, who want to compete, have a chance to participate in a great competition. Spectators can watch their
friends dance; sometimes with new, different, or even multiple partners.

Our local pros help out as judges and we get a chance to see the different instructors in action.

USA Dance volunteers get involved with the many activities involved in running a dance competition; as
announcers, runners, ticket takers, and on-deck coordinators.

This month is “All about Star of the North” so; enjoy the photos and comments from spectators, dancers, judges
and others!

! "H o $# h

FOR WOV

#lsed Ballgowns and Latin Gowns

| *Men's Smoocth and Latin W ear Always in Stock
*C ustom Design Service for All Twin Cities Dancers

. # $ %% e Celebrating Twenly Yearz of Experience and Success!

G I S I R

Callifer nformation or an appolmmentat952-5935-0003
VISE us on the web atwww.madedmovementi.com
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ALL ABOUT

What's Up With Star of the North

Submitted By Mike Jones

the Star of the North DanceSport Competition (SOTN).

Many dancers have heard details about new plans for
the SOTN next year. The 2007 SOTN program contained
ads stating that the 2008 SOTN would be on the same
weekend as the 2008 Minnesota Snow Ball Competition. It
also stated that the new SOTN organizers would be Paul
Botes and Donna Edelstein. There are some important
changes to note.

Some clarification is needed regarding future plans for

We, at USA Dance-MN are a compilation of volunteers who
coordinate and pull together to achieve our goals. We love
all of our volunteers and our chapter definitely couldn’t
function without them. | think it boils down to a classic
guote from an old Paul Newman movie “What we have
here is failure to communicate”. Some plans (on behalf of
the chapter) were moving forward at a different rate than
other plans. It turned out that the chapter consensus
ultimately was of the opinion that, rather than have
professionals run it, they would prefer to go back to the old
status quo.

The whole time this was happening, Paul and Donna were
cooperating, in good faith, with the wishes of the chapter.
When they found out about the chapter’s change of mind,
they graciously offered to step out the picture. So here’s
how it is. There is no change with the 2008 Snow Ball and it
will be held on January 12, 2008. Paul and Donna run a
fabulous event so be sure to keep that date reserved on your
calendar.

The 2008 SOTN will not be on that weekend. It will be a
little later (probably somewhere around mid February) and
along the lines of where we have always had it. We, at USA
Dance-MN, will continue to produce it. We are in the early
planning stages, so if you would like to get involved please
let us know. We’re sure that it will continue to be the free
wheeling, crazy, happy, fun, inexpensive event that it has
always been. We apologize if any of these changes or mix
ups caused anyone any inconvenience.

If you would like to be involved with the 2008 SOTN or if
you have any thoughts or comments about the event this
year, then talk to me at:

INMyOpinion@USADance-MN.org

Now, let’s talk about SOTN this year. | wrote an article
about it in the newsletter last month. But the deadline to

www.usadance-mn.org
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submit my article was prior to the actual event. So, | had to
refer to my crystal ball to see how it was going to be. It was
correct about the great turnout and everybody having fun.
But | must say that the crystal ball goofed on many of the
future heat results and it sure didn’t see that computer
glitch coming.

Congratulations and special thanks to dancers Uwe and
Dagmar Kortshagen, as well as, Lee and Leslie Whitney.
They excelled and won event heats which had scholarships
attached. They graciously donated their winnings back to
the chapter.

Once again, Sharon Kennedy and | had the pleasure of
being Volunteer Coordinators for this year’s SOTN. | was a
bit under the weather with some sort of cold and Sharon
helped me through. As for all of the rest of the volunteers
and committee members; we already told you that we love
you and couldn’t do it without you. But you deserve to hear
it again plus hugs and kisses from Sharon XOXOX.

Stay tuned for dates and details of the next SOTN. And
don’t forget other upcoming USA Dance-MN events like
the Tea Dance, Dance Extravaganza and monthly dances.
Read on in this newsletter for details.

Nearly 30 Years of Custom
Designed Ballroom Apparel

By appointment only, at your studio or ours

www.satinstitches.com
763-323-9507 « 1-800-48SATIN
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Beyond Ballroom Dance Company

AND THE SOUTHERN THEATER PRESENTS

e N

SPINNING WHEEL

ELan eye opening look at what ballroom dance in the 21st century can be??
Camille LeFevre, Star Tribune

APRIL 26-29, MAY 3-6, 2007

SHOWTIMES: THURSDAY-SATURDAY, 8PM
SATURDAY, 5 PM, SUNDAY 7 PM

TICKETS: $25 (OPENING NIGHT PAY-AS-ABLE)
$50 ForR MAY 5TH BENERIT SHOW FEATURING A SPECIAL PERFORMANCE BY SALLY
Rouse oF JAMES SEWELL BALLET AND MCKNIGHT FELLOWSHIP RECIPIEENT, MARIUSZ
OLszewskl. CHAMPAGNE RECEPTION AND GENERAL DANCING TO FOLLOW PERFORMANCE.

POST SHOW DISCUSSION WITH CAST SATURDAY, APRIL 28

Box OFFIcE: 612-340-1725

LIMITED SEATING AVAILABLE,
RESERVE TickeTs Now!
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A 10 Year Run!

Submitted By Mike Youngdahl

Dancesport Competition is in the books. Held at the

Shakopee Ballroom on February 16-18th, the event
was considered by some to be the best
Star of the North, ever. As Chairman
of the event, | was very pleased with
the way things turned out. As this was
my last year as Chairman, please
indulge me with some parting
thoughts.

The 2007 edition of the Star of the North State Games

In my mind, Star of the North
exemplifies what USADance is all
about. Our main goal was to make it
affordable to both spectators and
competitors. With the mix of college
students and adults, it truly was a
remarkable event. Not many amateur
competitions run quarterfinals for
bronze level events. Very few
competitions offer the variety of
scholarships we gave out for this
years’ event. It was inspiring to see a
packed ballroom all weekend.

A number of years ago, | was lucky
enough to get involved with
USABDA-MN, now called
USADance-MN. Why did | do
it? My folks raised me to get
involved with organizations
that were important to me. |
started by attending monthly
dances and had a great time. | was never intimidated by the
good dancers, because | knew that they were beginners at
one time. And | believed | would improve faster by dancing
with more experienced dancers. Back then, it was apparent
that the workload of the chapter fell on the shoulders of a
few weary souls. So | decided to get involved. Looking back
on that time, I really believe we owe a debt of gratitude to
those who got the chapter started. They paved the way for
the successes we are now enjoying. Unfortunately, the
workload caused many of them to become burnt out and as
a result, many of them have moved on to other endeavors
in life.

My 10 years of chapter involvement has been hugely
rewarding for me. | have had the privilege to meet and
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work with some truly outstanding people. With them, we
have built the chapter into one of the premier chapters in
the country. Instead of just wishing about it, we put on
affordable monthly dances with group lessons. We did
demonstrations at nursing homes and
other venues. We put on Broadway
style shows. We ran Star of the North
for 10 years and hosted USABDA's
National Dancesport Championships
for 4 years. We have put out quality
newsletters for years. With Scott
Anderson, we are co-owners of one of
the highest quality portable dance
floors in the country. In that time, our
goal as a chapter was to provide
affordable opportunities to participate
in ballroom dancing, either as a dancer
or spectator. | may be biased, but |
believe the chapter has been
extraordinarily successful.

So why was this my last year with Star
of the North? Having been active in the
chapter for over ten years, it is time for
me to move on to other interests. | am
seriously looking at writing a book
about the history of motorcycle
enduro racing in Minnesota. In
addition, my fraternity and high
school alumni association are
looking for help. My experiences
with the chapter have provided
me with valuable experiences that |
can take with me into future endeavors. Or it may be
charity work with my best friend and wife, Teri. Changes in
my practice at work have also been time consuming.

The chapter has a new group of board members, and they
deserve to have the freedom of moving the chapter to the
next level of excellence. While not intending it, the natural
tendency after so many years of being involved is to say “Be
reasonable, do it my way.” It’s not fair to those with new
and fresh ideas.

Thank you for your support over the years. | wouldn’t trade
a minute of it for anything.

www.usadance-mn.org April 2007 / MDT 7
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1st Time Competitors

Regan Sauders & Laura Welter

Submitted By Anne LaTourelle

ne of the best things about SOTN is the prevailing
attitude of “why not dance”! At this competition

you find many couples who are competing for the
first time. Many new partnerships (even temporary ones)
are put together for this event.

Two such partnerships started when a couple of ladies who
danced in All Wrapped Up, met ballroom dancers. Laura
Welter danced mixed proficiency with Frank Kohlasch and
Regan Sauders danced mixed proficiency with Tom
Nyberg. Let’s hear about their experience venturing into the
world of ballroom!

Q: Tell us about your dancing background

Laura:

| started dancing on my high school dance team, Mpls.
South High School. After high school | went on to studio
dancing. I think | took every class that was offered at my
studio ballet, tap, jazz, hip hop, and some modern.

While continuing my studio training | went on to perform
with a variety of groups in a many different styles. Some
performances included the Zenon Scholarship Program,
Phipps Center for the Arts Dances Chances Circumstances
(Hudson, WI), Spiritual Fringe Festival, and the
Lumberjacks Semi Pro Dance Team. Currently a member of
the Starettes, a Minnesota PerformDance group, I've had
experience coaching children and a high school dance team.

Regan: | didn't really start dancing until high school, and
then | feel in love with it. I've now danced for such groups
as the Zenon Scholarship program, Ashland Productions,
the danceXchange Studio, and the Lumberjacks semi-pro
dance team. | also coached a dance team for 6 years.

Q: What motivated/inspired you to learn
some ballroom dancing? Had you done it
before?

Laura: The Starettes often rehearsed for All Wrapped Up at
the same time as the ballroom dancers. | found myself a
little distracted during practice, | kept watching and trying
to catch on to their choreography. With no ballroom
experience, so it was definitely a challenge for me to learn.

Regan: | had never done it before, but was always

8 MDT / April 2007
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interested, so when the opportunity presented itself | had to
acton it.

Q: What did you do to get ready for the
competition? How many hours did you put
into practicing/learning?

Laura: | found out about the competition about a month
before it was to take place. My partner Frank and his wife
Lynn worked with me twice a week for an hour. They were
great teachers, always excited to teach and very
encouraging.

Regan: | watched a lot of the ballroom competitions on
PBS. My partner and | put in about 15 hours of practice
before the competition.

Q: What was the experience like? How was it
different than a performance you've done in
the past?

Laura: | had a great experience at SOTN. It was a lot more
fun than any other dance competition I've participated in.

Being out there with a group of dancers felt more like a
show than a competition. Compared to past dance

FIRST TIMERS continued on page 9
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FIRST TIMERS continued from page 8

competitions, this one was a lot less stressful.

Regan: It was really different from any other style of dance
I've done. In a competition, your team is the only team on
the floor and you have about 3 minutes to show the judges
what you can do. With this ballroom competition, we had a
very limited amount of time, so we really needed to catch
the judge’s eye and give them a lasting impression.

Q: What was the best advice you got? What
advice would you give someone else thinking
about learning ballroom?

Laura: The best advice I received was to learn and perfect
the basics. It's better to have a simple, clean routine than a
technically difficult, sloppy routine. The advice | would
give to others who are thinking about learning ballroom, is
to learn a style that they love to watch. I've always loved
watching Latin style dances, so learning the cha cha was a
lot of fun for me.

Regan: The best advice | got was "don't look down". Since
the judges might only be looking at you for a second or two
at a time, you really have to make sure your eyes are up and
not starring at the floor! I would tell someone that a lot
more goes in to ballroom than you think. It's a way of life.
You have to be willing to really work hard in order to be
successful.

Q: Are you going to continue to learn more
ballroom? What's next for you?

Laura: |1 would love to continue ballroom, I'll definitely be
back to SOTN next year. This year | will continue to
perform with the Starettes and take some classes to brush
up on my skills.

Regan: | would like to continue with ballroom. | am
starting a dance team of my own for high school grads and
college alumni who don't have a dance team to join. | am
going to continue on as the Assistant Director of the
Starettes.

Q: Both of you danced with the Starette
dance line for Minnesota PerformDance. Will
you be continuing to dance with this team?

Laura: I will be returning for the 2nd season of the
Starettes. This group of ladies are very talented and I'm
very excited to be a part of it.
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Q: What was your favorite
memory of the event?
Laura: | loved dancing the cha cha!

Regan: The rehearsals leading up to the competition were
the best part. | enjoyed learning new moves and working
on mastering the patterns we had worked on previously.

Q: You also watched a bit of the competition.
What were your impressions as a spectator at
this event?

Laura: There's a place for everybody. Every age and skill
level is welcome. Even though | had only one month of
ballroom experience | felt like I fit in. It was great! The
audience was great too, yelling out numbers of the
competitors. It was a very positive atmosphere.

Regan: | was AMAZED by the evening competitors! Now
knowing how much work goes into ballroom, | have so
much more respect for what they are doing.

www.usadance-mn.org
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2007 Tea Dance

Sunday, April 22, 2007
11:00 am - 4:00 pm

Formal or Semi-formal attire.
Enjoy a ballroom dance demonstration
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Comments from the Judges

Scott Anderson, Eric Hudson, Paul Botes & Julie Jacobson Kendle

Scott Anderson

I was lucky enough to judge the Saturday evening sessions
at Star of the North. | was greeted and given my credentials
at the door and thanked by at least 4 USA Dance reps before
I even took off my coat (Nels Petersen, Mike Jones, Mike
Youngdahl, Theresa Kimler).

The ballroom was beautifully decorated. There was a
fabulous program with top-quality printing and a huge
number of volunteers who were all very professional.

There was great energy in the ballroom (I love a crowded
room). The music was great for dancing and the college
young adults have improved dramatically. From Saturday
night my selection for the most improved: 1) Gordy &
Linda Davis — more polished and technical. 2) Andy
Nordberg - In great shape, a masculine look, he provided a
strong frame for Janie. 3) Jr. Couple Aiden Mamedov &
Melanie Bersten- clean dancing.

The MC’s of this event were better than at many
competitions | have seen. The over-all competition is run
better than many NDCA competitions. Not many
competitions have this many volunteers!

Eric Hudson

It was a pleasure to see the growth both in ability and
diversity at the Star of the North dance competition this
year. | recognized many of the faces from years past and
was happy to see the changes in design of feet, leg action,
arms, and general posture. It is clear that the dancers have
dedicated time, energy, and resources to develop their craft.
The dancers can ensure continued growth in three main
ways:

1) Keep the focus on fundamentals by keeping
choreography simple. Your commitment to design of body
and movement from top to bottom is easier to practice in
less tricky routines.

2) Set a practice schedule, a coaching schedule and
competition and/ or performance schedule. Be sure to stick
to the schedule with consistent dedication.

3) Don't forget the final polish! Develop a look that fits
your personality on the dance floor. This means of course,
be well-groomed. Hair, make-up, shoes, and well-tailored
and carefully-considered costuming are a must.
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Paul Botes

SOTN this year had plenty of energy. Despite some
problems that led to running later than scheduled,
competitors were always cheerful and happy to be dancing.
I enjoyed seeing some familiar faces from colleges like lowa
State and noticing their improvement. It was a good event
and | was happy to be a part of it.

Julie Jacobson Kendle

As a social dancer or as a competitive dancer, technical
dance progress may move swiftly at times, but all too often
it seems to move at a snails' pace. We strive to improve our
timing, arm positions, foot positions, etc., etc., but it seems
that improvements are so subtle and take forever! However,
in judging Star of the North this year, it was a delight to see
so many familiar faces take the floor and show dazzling
improvements!

It's always thrilling to see the intensity and excitement on
the faces of everyone from first-time competitors to the
seasoned vets. The exploding number of collegiate
competitors shows that ballroom dancing is here to stay!
Thanks to the many SOTN volunteers and competitors for
an action-packed weekend!

www.usadance-mn.org April 2007 / MDT 11
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U of M Ballroom Dance Club Rocks SOTN

Submitted By Anne LaTourelle

as the SOTN a great time? Just ask the U of M
Wdance club whose teams placed 4th in American

Smooth and 3rd and 7th in the International
events! What are some of the best things about dancing at
SOTN? See the comments below from many of the U of M

dancers!

Tell us your most memorable experience!

My most memorable moment from the star of the north is the
team match on Saturday night. It was an amazing experience
being on the floor surrounded by all the teams cheering each
other on. The amount of energy on the floor was incredible, and
everyone was having fun. You could see it in the smiles of all the
cheering faces. For me it is the perfect example of why dance is so
much fun. Go Team D!

~Jonathan D. Thomas

My most memorable moment from SOTN was when | had to do
10 different dances in a row, that was followed by another set
different dances. | totally overwhelmed myself by signing up for
forty different heats. However, it was the most fun | have had in a
very long time!!!

~Adrian Suncar

There was nothing like walking onto the floor during the team
matches. | couldn't hear a thing over all the cheering, in fact |
almost missed the beat on the first dance because | could hardly
hear the music. It was great.

~Peter Westlake

My favorite moment was watching Whitnie scurry onto the
floor for a hustle heat! Otherwise, it was really enjoyable to
see how all of the work that was poured into this
competition shone through everyone's performances.
Kelsey Mosser

What was the best advice given to you
regarding the competition or your dancing?
I got advice that | need to enjoy what | am dancing, which |

certainly did!
~Adrian Suncar

Mind your top line, relax, and smile!!!
Kelsey Mosser

The best advice that someone has given me about dancing is from
Nels. He was teaching the class tango technique and told the girls
to pretend that our partner is attempting to kiss us, and we were
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not supposed to let them. At the competition, | noticed how the
more advanced dancers really emphasized this with their head
movements.

~Casey Ruhland

What advice you would give to someone else
just starting dancing about
dancing/competing.

Smile and enjoy yourself!!! Don’t even think about technique or
winning the competition. When | compete, | just smile and enjoy
the music and interact with my partner. Just forget about
everything else around you and remember why you love dancing
so much!

~Adrian Suncar

Always, always have competition coordinators/moms. Thanks
Lauren and Whitnie!!!
~Kelsey Mosser

The best advice that | could probably give to anyone interested in
dancing would be to just enjoy it. Dance should be something you
look forward to, not something you dread. One of the best ways to
have fun while dancing is to go out social dancing, which will
allow you to dance with lots of different partners all at different
levels. However, it is important not to be intimidated by dancers
that are better then you, just enjoy dancing with them and learn
what you can.

For anyone interested in just starting competition | would
recommend learning the proper technique behind the dances, not
just flashy moves. If you understand the techniques you'll be able
to do harder moves much better than if you learn the moves before
the technique. In the end however, just remember to compete to
the best of your ability, but to enjoy yourself. Competition is a
chance to show off what you know, not to win; Winning is just a
bonus.

~Lauren Sirota

For your first competition just have fun. It is a new experience
and there are so many nerves and you don"t know what to expect
that having fun can make the competition a lot less scary.
~Holly Burd

Enjoy yourself and don’t be too competitive. Dancing is for
fun.
~Darren Frederickson
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